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COUNCIL MEETING – 20 NOVEMBER 2019 
ITEM 12 – MEMBERS’ QUESTION TIME 

 

The following question has been submitted by Councillor Andrew Stephenson 
for response by the Leader of the Council:- 
  
““With the passing of the motion to Council that all staff involved in purchasing 
should be trained to ensure SBC comply with 2015 anti-slavery laws what has being 
the cost to the council of this compliance and who many staff have being trained to 
spot slavery?”  
 


